
Newsletter Preview for September 28, 2018 Construction Update

Email Updates
Here's the weekly construction update for September 28th:

  

Howard Avenue and Independence Street:

Construction crews will be working on Saturday, September 29th. They anticipate working from 7 am to 3:30 pm.
They will be working on storm sewer at the intersection of Howard and Independence so please note this
intersection may not be accessible.

Information from the Public Gathering is on the project webpage at www.mapleplain.com/2018improvements

Notices for the Special Assessment Hearing on October 22, 2018 have been mailed out.
  

Week of October 1st Schedule-

The construction crew will continue to connect residential sewer and water lines to the city mains on Howard Ave
for most of the week. Additionally, crews anticipate starting working on city sanitary sewer main on Independence
Street. They will start at the intersection of Howard and Independence and work their way east towards Baker Park
Road.

  

Parkview Road and Maple Ridge Drive:

Crews are not planning on completing any work on Parkview Road and Maple Ridge Drive next week.
  

 

Construction Contacts:

For any non-emergency type questions or concerns, please feel free to contact City Engineering staff using the
information below. 

Tanner Bakke, Construction Inspector - 320-267-4537

Dan Boyum, City Engineer - 651-604-4829

 City of Maple Plain
 5050 Independence St.
 PO Box 97

 Maple Plain, MN 55359
 

http://www.mapleplain.com/2018improvements


763-479-0515
 www.mapleplain.com 
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